

HARVEST FESTIVAL 2018

Dear Parents

We are holding our Harvest Festival on Friday 5th October. We will be donating to 'Living Well', a local food bank, and The Salvation Army Homeless project.

Some ideas for gifts are; washing powder tablets, soap and shower gel, toothpaste, razors, combs, cans of either soup, meat or fish, long life milk and custard. Also, socks and gloves for adults are welcome! But please no fresh produce.

Please send the children into school with their donations in a carrier bag.

Thank you for your support.

